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at the Privy Council Office, graciously facilitated my access to Cabinet records.
Corrinne Miller greatly assisted my work in the archives of the Bank of Canada.

Ted Kelly, who assumes the position of assistant editor with this volume, edited
the chapters on the United Nations and Europe. At every stage in the project, he
was a source of helpful advice. Christopher Cook continued as my principal
research assistant, locating lost documents and hidden files with enthusiasm. His
work was supplemented by the efforts of Joseph McHattie. Boris Stipernitz also
helped with the research, compiled the index and searched the text for typographi-
cal errors.

Steve Prince reviewed the material on the Korean Conflict and saved me from at
least one embarrassing mistake. Angie Sauer was invariably available to discuss the
broader Cold War context in which Canada’s foreign policy evolved. Norman
Hillmer and Hector Mackenzie assisted with sound and practical counsel. John Hil-
liker, the general editor of Documents on Canadian Fxternal Relations, played a
large and constructive role in determining the evolving nature of this series and this
volume. The series would not be possible without the continuing support of the
director of the Corporate Communications Division, Simon Wade. I remain solely
responsible for the final selection of documents in this volume.

The Historical Section continues to provide the supplementary text and coor-
dinate the technical preparation of the volume. The manuscript was typed and
formatted by Aline Gélineau. Gabrielle Nishiguchi located most of the photographs
in this volume. Bruce Williams and Gayle Fraser also helped in my search for
photographs. The department’s translation bureau provided the French for the foot-
notes, captions and ancillary text. Francine Fournier and Nancy Sample, colleagues
in the Corporate Communications Division, provided editorial guidance. Gail
Kirkpatrick Devlin proofread the entire manuscript and composed the list of per-
sons. In this latter task, she was assisted by Michael Stevenson. Finally and hap-
pily, Mary and Katherine Donaghy continued their close association with this docu-
mentary project.
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